
Submitter: Briana Donovan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon’s vote by mail system makes sense and provides the opportunity for every 

eligible voter to have their voices heard.  Taking away this right would disenfranchise 

many Oregonians.  I oppose the abolition of this voting system. 


